From: Pamela Kian
To: Redistricting

**Subject:** Draft redistricting maps

**Date:** Monday, November 1, 2021 11:58:51 AM

## **EXTERNAL EMAIL:** If unknown sender, do not click links/attachments.

Dear Sacramento BOS,

In reviewing the three draft redistricting maps, my opinion is that NDC-201 seems most equitable among the districts. I believe it is less disruptive to the communities within by the grouping shown. Additionally, similarities within communities appear appropriate and conceptually logical.

Sincerely,

Pamela Kian